Dear Editors,

We would like to submit the revised manuscript entitled “Visibility-derived aerosol
optical depth over global land from 1959 to 2021” (ref No.: ESSD-2023-447).

We have fixed the technical issues and checked the manuscript carefully.

We deeply appreciate your consideration of our manuscript, and we look forward to
receiving evaluation.

Yours sincerely,

Kaicun Wang, on behalf of authors



